
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

SL/BSE/2023-24                                                                                                              28th November, 2023 
 
 
To, 
General Manager, 
Department of Corporate Services, 
BSE Limited, 
First Floor, P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street Fort, 
Mumbai-400001 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Sub:  Clarification on Increase in Volume  

 
Ref:   Your email dated November 28, 2023 
 
With reference to your letter No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/VK/ 2023-2024 / 442 on the above referred subject, we 
would like to state that the Company has made all the necessary disclosures (including unpublished price 
sensitive information) to the Stock Exchange(s) in accordance to the provisions of SEBI (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. We would also like to bring to your notice that there is no 
information/announcement (including impending announcement) which in our opinion may have a bearing on 
the price/volume behaviour in the scrip and which is due to be disseminated to the Stock Exchange(s). 

 
We wish to further inform that the Company’s Management is in no way connected with the increase in 
volume of Company's equity shares and the same is purely market driven. 
 
Trust clarified. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For SUBROS LIMITED 
 
 
 
Kamal Samtani 
Company Secretary 
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